
 

Yacht Club Decorations 

Take Down    

January 8th, 2024  

From 8:00 AM until finished 

Thank You for the Help 
TLLFS Board 

The Yacht Club Christmas Decorations will be taken down on Mon-
day January 8th starting at 8:00 am.  We need volunteers to help.  
 
Many hands makes light work and more laughs.  
 
For more information Contact Kathy Dickson at  
Tellicovillagekathy@yahoo.com.  

mailto:Tellicovillagekathy@yahoo.com

